
Lord, teach me your way. 1,11 wander in your truth, before 
my heart will be afraid of your name. Faithful Father in heaven Ibeg you 
in Jesus my Saveiours name to show me your truth and explain to me the 
road to eternal life. 0 dear Lord Jesus you who call yourself the light 
of the world, came you with your holy lifes light and lighted up my dark 
heart, and erecte light and life where you saw it was dark and cold. 
Faithful Father prove to me with the Holy Ghost through your creation 
and honesty and let my doubts fall from my eyes so that I can see myself 
in your words and light C dear Lord. Jesus give me a sincere, hearty 
acknowledgement that it rally is so with me as your word describes me, 
that I myself are quite lost and guilty to the eternal death. 0 Lord 
Holy Ghost help me to know my hearl hearts condition so that I never 
would have anything to praise myself of, but let my praise be locked out 
and give place for your word in my heart and humiliate me. Lord my God, 
I must make myself better from wh* where I have fallen, but dear Jesus I 
can’t make myself better, you faithful Saviour must lead me on the road 
of improvement, you free my heart of all sin and impurenes and give me a 
heart that are willing to learn and know you 0h heavenly Father and you 
Lord Jesus as my Saviour- from sin and death and Satan’s kingdom. You 
God Holy Ghost who is so merciful, come to me and teach me to view into 
the disengaged perfect law and be there with the Lord Jesus himself. 0 
dear Lord Jesus break down all obstacles with me that will stay in the 
way for your words effect in my soul and let this your word which is 
written down in the Holy Libel which you have entrusted with me, be my 
life and salvation. Dear Jesus, hear my prayer and strengthen me in your 
veracity, 0h Jesus teach me to wander in your footsteps in true hope and 
complete trust to you my Lord and Saviour and help me with your big 
kindness to obtain eternal salvation. Dear Father hear my incoherent 
prayer in the name of Jesus. Amen.	
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